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PRINCIPAL’S 

NEWS 
My thanks to Mrs Corfield, Mrs Ruge, Mrs White, Mrs 

McLean and Mrs Monahan for keeping everything 

running smoothly here at school this week in the 

classrooms and to Mrs Fritz for her work in the Office. 

This week has been a little crazy with our Biggenden 

Show Entries – Our Show School Display; Poetry; 

Cooking; Art Work and Colouring Ins - We’ll were 

very busy! 

I have been away Wednesday and Thursday this week 

on the Sunshine Coast for the North Coast Region’s 

Principal’s Meeting in Maroochydore. This is the first 

Meeting this year where all the Principal’s in the 

Region have met together in the one place. It was 

beneficial to hear the Central Office direction and EQ 

focus agenda as a whole – Equity & Excellence. 

Dan Vohland, from Wide Bay Regional and Health 

Service, began the ‘Stormbirds’ Program with our 

students on Monday. 

The Program runs for 4 

Mondays and covers 

learnings around the 

topic of Resilience in the 

Face of Disaster!  

2024 Alpha & Omega Athletics 
 Date Claimer 

Tuesday, 9
th
 July 2024 ~  

First week back of next term! 

Coalstoun Lakes SS will be joining us 

Our School Wide 

Expectations: 

Safe; Respectful; Learners 

Our School Mission 

Statement reads: 

“Our mission at Dallarnil State School is to 

provide a quality, holistic and lasting 

education in an engaging and supportive 

environment.” 

If you want your child to be successful 

at school then YES, attendance does 

matter! 

School Achievements 

Home Reading Draw 

This week’s home reading winners are… 

 

Amy Jensen (P-3)  & 
Will McLennan 

(4-6) 
 

Well done, Amy and Will! 

Home Reading is part of Homework Expectations for all 

children, each night. We encourage nightly reading, which 

is also an essential part of your child’s development.   

Positive Behaviour for Learning 

This week’s positive behaviour award goes to: 

 

Ruby Bloom 
 

Thanks, Ruby, for working hard and getting things 

completed in a timely manner! 

Our Behaviour Focus this week was: 

Use your Time Wisely ~ Focus and Work 

Hard! 

Big Congratulations to Jay, Charlotte 

and Emma for their District Cross 

Country efforts in Gayndah yesterday! 

Super effort all of you and special 

mention to Jay’s 3
rd

 place! WOW! 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Andrea.Kelly88@eq.edu.au


 

 

 

TTuucckksshhoopp  &&  BBrreeaakkffaasstt   CClluubb  ~~  WWeeddnneessddaayyss  eeaacchh  wweeeekk,,   rruunn  bbyy  

PPrroojjeecctt   CClluubb  aanndd  tthhee  PP&&CC 

 

2024 Biggenden Show 

Bigger and Better on One Day! 

We hope everyone who attends the 2024 Biggenden 

Show this weekend has an enjoyable time.  Please 

remember to check out the pavilion for the children’s 

work in the School Display, Fine Arts, Poetry, Cooking 

& Colouring In Sections.  This year, our photo display 

shows some of our past ‘major’ events in a day in the 

life at Dallarnil - our 2023-2024 School Years features!  

School Photos 2024 

Our 2024 School Photos Gallery is now available on 

the Treasure Pics website.  The link to use is as follows 

- https://treasurepics.shootproof.com/gallery/dallarnilss 

with the password 1704. 

The Gallery will close on the weekend. Orders will 

need to be placed directly with Treasure Pics. 

For Your Information! 
 

 Year 4-6 Guitar Practise - 5 mins nightly, please. 

Guitars need to come to school each Friday for 

Instrumental Music.  

 Library Books – due Fridays! 

 Thanks to Callie & Tracy for their efforts 

in the tuckshop on Wednesday for 

Breakie Club & Nachos - So grateful! 

 For School Payments – If families would like a 

receipt issued for any school payments, please 

ask at the office. They will be issued on request. 

We would like to encourage families to 

use the Qkr App for school payments, 

such as Tuckshop and Uniform 

purchases – thank you! 

 A big thank you to Mrs Ruge, Mrs Corfield and 

Mrs Jacobsen this week, for helping set up our 

Show Display! 

 All classes baked their Show Cooking this week 

thanks to Mrs Monahan in the 

Tuckshop!

 

 A big thank you to Mrs Drescher, Mrs Monahan 

and our P&C Executive and all our school 

volunteers for their generous offers of time to our 

school and students. All support is greatly 

appreciated by staff and students. 

 Thank you to our hard-working staff 

for the many and varied tasks they 

performed in preparation for the Biggenden Show! 

 Bundaberg Show Holiday – Thursday 30
th
 May 

2024.  Please note that the Childers area will 

recognise this holiday. School is open for our 

students. 

 With so much happening in our school, please 

contact the office if you have any concerns or 

questions! 

 

 
P & C NEWS 

 

 

Next Meeting – APRIL 

Next Meeting ~ Wednesday 5
th
 June, 2024  2:00pm 

here at school. All Welcome. Term activities and Term 

3 future events to discuss – Alpha & Omega Athletics! 

HELPERS NEEDED ~ STAGE SET UP 

If anyone is free Monday afternoon, 27
th
 May 

from 2:30 pm to help with the stage set up in 

the Multi-Purpose Court, we would be really 

grateful!! 

Our Theatre Performance with Cilla is set for 

the 20
th
 June – Thursday, and the children 

need the stage for rehearsals and practise 

leading up to the big event!  

Many Hands Make Light Work! 
 

Dallarnil P&C Dates to Remember - 

Please mark on your Calendars! 

Sunday 8
th
 September ~ High 

Tea, Memorial Hall 

 
Dates to Remember! 

 

MAY 

Sunday 12
th
  MOTHER’S DAY 

Saturday 18
th
  BIGGENDEN SHOW 

Saturday 25
th
  CHILDERS SHOW 
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ATTACHMENTS 

Book Club – Issue 4, 2024. Orders 

and Payment, via LOOP, due 

Friday 7
th

 June! 

 

 

Have a great time at the Show! 
 

 

Andrea J Kelly 
Mrs Andrea Kelly  

Principal 

 

Music and Guitar Lessons 

Dallarnil State School Library, with 

Mrs Miller 

Beginning this week, Tuesdays 

3:30pm – 4:30pm  

$10/lesson 

Contact Lucinda - 0431844604 
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